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Comments: My husband and I have lived in Alta, Wyoming for 37 years, and we have been avid skiers and

outdoors people.  We have no desire to see any more lights on the mountain beyond the grooming of slopes.

We also do not want to see any additional acreage into Teton Canyon, and basically we are against any growth

beyond the current boundaries.  Full disclosure, we and many of our fellow Alta neighbors were very much

against the forest service exchange of property which gave Targhee private ownership, so it seems that we are

once again in the position of having to fight for our public lands to remain public.   Thank you for considering our

position…we understand change is inevitable, but not to the detriment of the community that is essential to their

survival.  

Robert Evans and Suzanne Felton


